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The Mortimer – Pannell Rebuild Project is an 
approximately 16-mile 115kV electric transmission line 
rebuild in Monroe County, NY. The project will replace 
aging transmission infrastructure, enhancing the electric 
grid in Western New York. 

Team Field Review 

Our project team is planning to review the project right-
of-way (ROW) in person this fall. The reviews will take 
about one day each, but could be extended due to 
weather, team needs, etc. The reviews are non-
invasive, and the ROW will be accessed by foot and/or 
light duty vehicles. Reviews of possible construction 
access roads and marshalling yards will also take place 
this fall in the area. Prior to the field reviews, the ROW 
will be mowed and staked; as a result, you may see 
stakes or flags in the ROW.  

Geotechnical Investigations 

This fall, our contractors will begin geotechnical 
investigations in the ROW. This involves staking 
proposed structure locations and crews taking soil bore 
samples to be used in engineering design. As with the 
field review, the ROW will need to be mowed prior to the 
work being done. After samples are taken, the holes will 
be backfilled with the same soils.  

Safety Information 

Our staff and contractors are required to carry photo 
IDs. Please stay clear of equipment and any active field 
work in the corridor. If you have any questions, please 
contact us at the information listed. 

Schedule Updates & Next Steps 

Our project team will continue to study the project 
corridor as design progresses. As the project moves 
closer to the active permitting stage, more information 
will be provided to our neighbors on the project design, 
location, timeline, and how to participate in the 
permitting process.  

Schedule updates will be available on our project 
website, or you may also contact us at 585-440-0446. 
Thank you for your understanding as we continue to 
improve our electric infrastructure in Western New York. 
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Quick Project Facts: 

What: Approx. 16-mile 115kV electric 
transmission line rebuild 

Where:  Monroe County, NY: Towns of 
Brighton, Henrietta, Pittsford, 
and Perinton 

Phase:  Field investigations and design 

When: Proposed construction start    
in 2027 

  

 

 

Questions? 

 
585-440-0446 

nicole.marron@nationalgrid.com 

NationalGrid.com/Construction-
Projects/Community-
Projects/Mortimer-Pannell 
 

    

Project Map 

 

Visit our website on your smart 
device using the QR code 


